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Jennifer Arnold

From: Terri Ramey
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Rezone case #19-0055Z

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI 
 

From: Brent Fowler    
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 10:23 AM 
To: Contact‐Planning <Contact‐Planning@mckinneytexas.org> 
Subject: Rezone case #19‐0055Z 

 

MESSAGE: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING ATTACHMENTS OR CLICKING URL LINKS. 
 
I contacted Skyway towers about the exact location of the proposed tower. I was told it would only be 160 feet from the 
residential property line that the church property backs up to. I do not believe it to be in the best interest of myself and my 
neighbors that back directly up to the area to have a 95 ft. tower in their backyards. I would appreciate the P&Z 
consideration in denying this request. 
 
Thanks, 
Brent Fowler 
2420 Pecan Tree Circle 




